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Upcoming Important 
Dates 
 

• April 4 – STEM Day 

• April 7 – King Hung 
Anniversary 

• April 8-11 – Term Break 

• April 14 – Start of Term 4 

• April 16-18 – Photo Days 

• April 22 - Earth Day 

• April 21-25 – Literacy Week 
April 25 - SIS Regional / 
National Spelling Bee 
Competition 

• April 30 - 2 May - Holidays 

At SIS we seek to nurture 

students who are:  

• Academic Achievers  

• Confident 

Communicators 

 • Critical Thinkers  

• Technologically literate  

• Active and Responsible 

citizens 

Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Parents, 

As March draws to a close, so too does Term 3 – and what a busy and vibrant 

term it has been. 

 

We’ve had many highlights this month, from joyful community events to 

meaningful service initiatives. Our celebration of International Women’s Day 

reminded us of the strength, resilience, and achievements of women in our 

school and beyond. 

 

Dr Seuss Week brought colour and creativity to our campus, with students 

embracing each day’s themed dress-up based on a different storybook. The 

energy and enthusiasm were infectious, and it was wonderful to see the joy 

that reading can bring. 

 

In honour of St Patrick’s Day, our Green Day fundraising – led by our Student 

Council – raised an impressive 10 million VND for the Blue Dragon 

Foundation. Thank you for your generosity and support in making a difference 

for children in need. 

 

Our students in Years 4 to 6 also took part in OBV activities this term, helping 

them build confidence, leadership, and teamwork skills outside the classroom. 

 

To cap off the term, our Easter Fair brought our community together in a festive 

spirit, with games, food, and laughter enjoyed by all. A big thank you to 

everyone who contributed to making the event such a memorable one. 

 

As we look forward to the final term of the school year, let us carry this 

momentum with us – continuing to learn, grow, and finish the year strong. 

Term 4 promises more opportunities to come together, celebrate our learning, 

and support one another as a community. 

Wishing you all a restful and safe holiday break! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Paul 
 

 

 

 

VISION: To be an education institution of excellence from Kindergarten to University 
Foundation level combining eastern values with an international education to produce 
global citizens. 
 
MISSION STATEMENT: To provide quality education programmes in a creative and 
challenging learning environment, embracing innovative teaching pedagogies to 
empower every student to become a life-long learner. 
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Updates from the Deputy Principal 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we wrap up March, we’d like to highlight some of the wonderful 

moments we shared this past month. Our St. Patrick’s Day Green Day 

Celebration was a fantastic success, bringing our community together 

in a fun and meaningful way. Students and staff embraced the spirit 

of the day by wearing green, and through their generosity, we were 

able to raise 10 million VND for the Blue Dragon Children's 

Foundation, supporting their important work. 

We also had a wonderful time at our Easter Fair/Open Day, and we 

want to extend a big thank you to the parents who came to join us and 

contributed to the day's success.  

Our Van Phuc Spelling Bee representatives are diligently practicing 

for the upcoming SIS Regional/National Spelling Bee Competition. 

Their dedication and hard work are truly commendable, and we wish 

them the very best as they prepare to showcase their skills on a larger 

stage. 

As we move into Term 4, we also begin preparations for our 

semester 2 exams and much-anticipated End-of-Year Concert. We 

look forward to sharing more updates as the event draws closer. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a 

productive and exciting Term 4! 

Respectfully, 

Ms. Annie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Optimism means looking on the 
bright side of things and believing 
that good things can happen, even 
when life feels challenging. It's like 
seeing a rainbow after the rain or 
thinking, "I can try again!" after 
making a mistake. At SIS Van Phuc, 
we are optimistic about our learning 
journey, always staying hopeful and 
believing that with effort and 
persistence, we can achieve great 
things. Optimism helps us stay 
focused, try our best, and believe 
that success is within reach. Our 
Spelling Bee representatives are 
extremely optimistic about the 
upcoming competition. 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese – Primary 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

March began with International Women's Day, a day to honor 

grandmothers and mothers who selflessly love and sacrifice for their 

children’s happiness. It’s an opportunity for the world to recognize 

the significant contributions women make to their families and 

communities. SIS students participated in meaningful activities to 

express their gratitude to their loving parents. 

 

This month, SIS students also continued to expand their knowledge 

and skills through engaging lessons. In Class 2A, abstract math 

concepts came to life as students used tape measures to measure 

objects in the classroom, such as tables, chairs, and boards. 

Everyone participated with enthusiasm. 

 

Class 2B took storytelling to the next level by becoming characters 

in their own adventure to the forest of wild animals and the kind 

hippo, bringing the story to life with their creativity. 

 

SIS students also had real-life experiences through OBV activities 

in grades 4 and 5. These activities created meaningful moments of 

connection and taught valuable lessons about teamwork. As they 

approach the end of their primary school years, these students have 

built lasting memories together. 

 

March has been filled with many unforgettable moments. We 

sincerely thank parents for their trust, love, and support, helping 

their children grow. SIS continues to be a second home, nurturing 

dreams and allowing children to shine every day. 
 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Huong 
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Updates from the Head of Vietnamese &  

The Head of Studies - KIK 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
March has been a wonderful month filled with fun, exploration, and 

meaningful learning experiences for our kindergarten students! It’s 

amazing how quickly time has flown, Term 3 is already coming to an 

end, and we are excited for the new adventures Term 4 will bring. 

Here’s a look back at some of the highlights: 

Events & Activities 

• Dr. Seuss Week was a blast with fun dress-up days, 
including “silly socks” and a pajama party! 

• Our theme this month focused on fruits and vegetables, 
which led to some creative and hands-on activities. 

• Excursions: Our younger students had a fantastic time 
exploring Saga Kids, while K1 to Prep students visited 
Chimi Farm, where they picked fresh strawberries and 
tomatoes, fed animals, and participated in an exciting egg 
hunt. 

• Easter Fair/Open Day on March 29th was a great success! 

Thank you for your participation and support in making this 

event so special. 

As we transition into Term 4, we couldn’t be prouder of our students’ 

growth and enthusiasm for learning. We look forward to another 

exciting term ahead! 

 

Best Regards,  
Ms. Hang & Ms. Diadem 
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Study Tour 2025 to Singapore 

 Dear Parents and Students, 

 We are pleased to inform you that Singapore International 
School (SIS) will be organizing the Study Tour to 
Singapore for students from Year 4 and Year 6 

This programme will be held from Sunday, July 6 2025  
to Saturday, July 12 2025. 
 
 Study Tour Fee is as follows 

• Student who was born after 12 July 2013: 
52,000,000 VND 

• Student who was born before 12 July 2013: 
54,000,000 VND 

 Further information on the program and registration will be 
disseminated to students and parents. In case of 
questions, please contact Ms. Le Do Dieu Linh, 
Programme Coordinator at: (84-24) 7304 0777 ext 06023 
or Email: linh.ledodieu@kinderworldgroup.com. 

mailto:linh.ledodieu@kinderworldgroup.com
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